W

MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AFFAIRS
AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 11 of 2013
E/125/5/01 Vi1

15 February 2013

From:  Senjor Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reform

To: Supervising Officers, in-charge of Ministries/Departments

Interdicted Public Officers

Please refer to the e-mail dated 16 January 2013, on the above subject addressed
to all Officers-in-charge of HR Section of Ministries/Departments.

2. An important exercise is being conducted in relation to officers who are under
interdiction. Additional information regarding the nature of the offence committed
by interdicted officers is therefore urgently required.

3. In this connection, it would be appreciated if the status and full details of the
offence committed by the interdicted officers could be submitted to this Ministry on
the following e-mail address hrmcadre@gmail.com and hard copy sent at latest by
Wednesday 25 February 2013.

. Lotun
for Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet & Head of the Civil Service



